The Drive-Home Newsletter
August 21st, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This week in Children’s Church
Today we learned the story of David and Uriah and his racing Tortoise! In this story, we found that there are consequences to our sins, but GOD still forgives us!
· Why did Bobby tear apart a paper with your name on it? Were you able to put it back together?
Note: Due to the range of ages and time constraints, we did not talk about what actually happened between David and Bathsheba, nor did we mention her name. We did talk about Nathans story though. If you feel your children are old enough and ready, I would like to encourage you to talk to your kids about what is actually in the Bible and what actually happened. Read the story from the Bible together! Talk about what might upset you or how you interact with the story!
Coming Up This Week

Next week we are continuing our summer schedule. That means that there is no Sunday School and the service starts at 9:30, but there will be Children’s Church!









Keep In Mind

The fall Schedule is coming up! As of September 4th, Church will be starting at 10:30am!

Join us for the Sunday School Kickoff on September 11th! We will start at 9:15am, the kids will get to meet their teachers and we will be presenting our kindergarteners and new students with Bibles! Please bring a side dish or a dessert for the picnic afterwards as well!

Join us Wednesday Nights for dinner and programming at 5:30pm! They will be every Wednesday starting September 14th! See you there!
